
South Belfast Quaker Meeting - Children and Young People

Group Agreement

To make our time together happy and positive, we will try our best to….

Respect everyone and their views and opinions

Include everyone and absolutely no bullying
Try to be positive and take part, have fun
Listen to everyone and don’t talk over others
Be polite and remember please and thank-you
Always be friendly and share
Don’t dominate group discussions
Play fairly and be honest
Respect the meeting house and leave rooms tidy 
Be helpful, kind and thoughtful
Don’t play in car park

Speak nicely to each other, be ready to say sorry
Phones and other electronic gadgets turned off during sessions

If we think someone isn’t keeping to the agreement we can:

· Ask them nicely to stop what they are doing

· Tell them why we think they aren’t’t keeping to the agreement

· Remind them why we have an agreement

· Help them if they are having a problem, find out why
· Forgive them if they haven’t been able to keep to the agreement, give them space to change
· Tell a leader
Everyone (children, young people, leaders and parents) should get a copy of this agreement, sign it and help to make it work.  A copy should be put up in the Meeting House and on the Meeting website.  New members, parents and leaders should be told about it, given a copy and asked to sign it.

This agreement was written using suggestions from children and young people belonging to the South Belfast Quaker Meeting and some of their adult leaders on Sunday 4th September 2011.  It was updated on Sunday 1st September 2013, and Sunday 3rd September 2017, September 2022.

